

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in employment with ACTSchools, Inc. We invite you to fill out this application and return it as soon as possible. If an opening occurs for which you may qualify, we will request further information and contact will be made with your references. If there is continued interest in your candidacy, we may contact you with follow up questions and/or to arrange for a personal interview.

If you plan to apply for employment, please carefully review the enclosed materials. Please be sure to provide your correct contact information so we may reach you. Applications may be mailed to:

ACTSchools, Inc. c/o Kelly Latham 600 Greene Drive Greenville, KY 42345

You may also deliver them in person to A.C.T. Christian Academy at the address below during the hours of 9:00am-2:00pm, Monday-Thursday.

A.C.T. Christian Academy 600 Greene Drive Greenville, KY 42345

You may call (270)338-1630 with any questions. Also, questions may be emailed to contact@actschools.org, or you may wish to visit our website at www.actschools.org.

Again, we thank you for your interest in our school.

For His Children,

Kelly Latham

Kelly Latham Principal